
 

 
 

May 23, 2017 

Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-4720 
 
Re: Docket TG-170378 
 
Dear Mr. King: 
 
Enclosed are work papers in the above Docket as requested by staff. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
John Lloyd 
Chief Financial Officer 
 


